
00412147
From: JD [jlohmeyer@mchsi.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2003 5:29 PM
To: nprm@ttb.treas.gov
Subject: .5 Standard
Dear Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division
I am writing in support of the proposed 0.5% standard for flavored malt
beverages. The proposed standard is the best way to maintain clera
distinctions between beer and liquor and it is the best wat to preserve the
beverage category.
Thank You.
Stacy waybright
107 Ellinwood
Osage City, Ks.66523


